
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Nursery 

Newsletter 

 1st February 2019 

This week we have been… 
 

 Learning about boats as part of our ‘Ready Steady Go’ topic.  
 Learning about the concept ‘hard’. 
 Baking yummy oaty biscuits. 
 Drawing lines along masking tape, squashing bakes beans, painting with Q-tips 

and threading pipe cleaners through shiny mesh as part of our Muscle Moves 
activities. 

 Continuing to listen carefully for the initial sounds in words and sorting objects 
accordingly. 

Important Dates and Messages: 
 

 If your child arrives late for their session please don’t knock on the classroom 
window if the gate has been closed. Children need to come through the main 
reception area and the office staff will bring them to Nursery. 

 Next week we are in need of tubes for junk modelling. Thank you!  

 Thank you so much to those who have kindly donated role play and other items 
to our Nursery. We are so grateful to you! If anybody else is having a clear out 
and has anything they think we could use please let us know. Please see below: 

 We are currently in need of role play items for our Home Corner areas. If you 
have anything that you no longer need and would be willing to donate we would 
be incredibly grateful! Items such as small arm chairs/ tub chairs for the children 
to sit in, play ironing boards and irons, play toasters, play washing 
machine/dishwashers etc. If you have anything that you may be willing to donate 
please let us know. Thank you in advance!  

 


